
 

Hey Everyone, 

Traffic Alert Update for Oct 29th from St George News! This will help you get around the Iron 

Man on both Friday and Saturday. This news blurb is from SG News and is in the Hurricane Area. 

Follow the map if you're outside of Hurricane. 

You can park your car at the Car Show on Friday the 28th from 5:00 to 9:00 pm. SGCS will be 

able to lock down the show, have someone staying onsite, cameras, and WCPD patrolling the 

area. We will be locking down the Show at 9:00 PM. Saturday parking starts from 7:00 to 10:30 

AM. 

Friday and Saturday, Oct. 28 and 29 

SR-9/State Street will be single-lane traffic in the westbound lanes between the SR-7 iterchange 

and Telegraph Street from 6:30 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

SR-7/Southern Parkway will be closed in both directions from State Street to Sand Hollow Road 

from 6:30 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

3000 South will be closed at 1100 West, but open to residential traffic from 6:30 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

The Sand Hollow Road and SR-9/State Street intersection will be open to a right turn only onto 

SR-9; vehicles will detour to the SR-7 interchange to go east or west on SR-9.  

 Thanks, 

 
Darren Nuttall (If you have any questions at all, please feel free to reach out!) 

  

 


